
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Can I register for 2025 N. C. Dental Opioid Course online? 
Yes! In 2025, the N. C. Dental Opioid Course will be taught via Live Zoom or On-Demand. You can register 

with a credit card for either on your smart phone, tablet, or computer quickly and securely. 

 
What are the dates for the 2025 N. C. Dental Opioid Course? 
You will find the dates for our 2025 N. C. Dental Opioid Course on our website: ncdentalopioidcourse.com. 

We are presenting the course either via a scheduled Live Zoom or On-Demand for your convenience. 

Please join us for an informative night of education and interaction. 

 
Do I have to take an Opioid Course each year? 
Yes. The STOP Act, which requires a dentist to take at least one hour of continuing education in opioids 

and prescription writing each year for dental license renewal, is a N. C. Legislature requirement and was 

not instigated by our N. C. State Board of Dental Examiners.  

 
Do I have to send a copy of the CE Certificate I receive at this course each year to the 
N. C. State Board of Dental Examiners? 
No, unless you are audited for CE by the N. C. State Board of Dental Examiners. At the completion of the 

opioid lecture, you will be able to print your CE certificate (Verification of Attendance). Save it in case you 

are audited by the N. C. State Board of Dental Examiners. 

 
How do I get in touch with the 2025 N. C. Dental Opioid Update Course? 

 

Email: 

ncdentalopioidcourse@gmail.com 

 

Cell Number: 

704-473-4864 

 

Snail Mail Address: 

N. C. Dental Opioids 

P.O. Box 454 

Shelby, N.C. 28151 
 

 

http://ncdentalopioidcourse.com/
http://ncdentalopioidcourse@gmail.com/

